
From: Johnson, Cliff
To: Michael Gerace
Subject: RE: Old Goat Farms, Application No. 11033, APN 531-011-005
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 10:42:00 AM

Hi Michael,
 
The applicant is asking us to move this forward to a hearing and from our stand point it is complete
pending any concerns from the tribe regarding the archaeological study. We understand from the
archaeologist that they have made many attempts to meet to discuss the project with the tribe.  We
would appreciate it if you could let us know if the tribe is okay with this moving forward at this time
to the Planning Commission and if not, what is needed. Thanks
 
 
Cliff Johnson, Supervising Planner
County of Humboldt Planning and Building Department
3015 H Street
Eureka, CA 95501
(707) 268-3721
 
 
 

From: Michael Gerace <mgerace@yuroktribe.nsn.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 8:53 AM
To: Johnson, Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Re: Old Goat Farms, Application No. 11033, APN 531-011-005
 
Thank you, Cliff, 
 
I'm looking into the status of this application and will be in touch. 
 
 
Michael Gerace
Acting Assistant Planning Director
Yurok Tribe Department of Planning and Community Development 
Klamath, CA
907.952.3321

 

From: Johnson, Cliff <CJohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 5:30 PM
To: Michael Gerace <mgerace@yuroktribe.nsn.us>
Subject: Old Goat Farms, Application No. 11033, APN 531-011-005
 
Hi Michael, This is the application I mentioned on our phone call. Back in February/March we were
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working with Kate Fisher, Elly Hoopes and Frankie Myers regarding the tribes concerns about this
site and the potential inadequacy of the cultural resources survey that had been prepared and
submitted by Mark Arsenault. I understood that there may have been some meetings the tribe was
going to have with Mark Arsenault to try to resolve the issues. I wanted to follow up and see where
that is at and whether the tribes concerns have been addressed or not.  If you could inquire and see
what the status of this is that would be helpful, we are getting requests from the applicant again to
move forward to a decision on the permit.  Have a nice weekend.
 
Cliff Johnson, Supervising Planner
County of Humboldt Planning and Building Department
3015 H Street
Eureka, CA 95501
(707) 268-3721
 


